
The Ambassador of the Federal Republic of Germany to the Secretary of State for
Externat Affairs of Canada

Ottawa, March 26, 197

No. 30/73

Excellency,

I have the honour to refer to your Note No. FLA-183 of March 26, 1973, whic
reads as follows:

(See Canadian Note No. FLA-183 of March 26, 1973)

I have the honour ta informn you that the arrangement proposed in your No,
meets with the approval of the Governinent of the Federal Republic of Germas
and that your Note and the present Note in reply shall constitute an arrangemnel
between aur two Governments.

Accept, Excellency, the renewed assurances of my highest consideration.
RUPPRECHT VON KELLE

The Honourable
Mitchell Sharp, P.C.,
Secretary of State for External Affaîrs,
Ottawa


